Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: FW: September 15th Meeting

From: Paula Tolan

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 12:46 PM
To: CAO email

Subject: September 15th Meeting

To County Board of Supervisors,
On Tuesday, Sept 15, | understand that Supervisors Carbajal and Wolf will be presenting a resolution

to commend the "great" works of Planned Parenthood.

| understand Planned Parenthood supported Supervisor Wolf in her election bid, but this is no reason
to commend an organization that participates in the vile practice of selling baby parts.

| am asking for this resolution to not be put forth. The selling of baby parts is detestable, something
that should be stopped, and certainly not commended.

If this resolution goes forward, | will remember this at election time, and vote accordingly.
Sincerely,

Paula Tolan



